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Good morning, I trust this message finds you in good spirits. My name is Monique 

Bochsler, and I serve as a PCP for Precinct 56, an alternate delegate for the Linn 

County Republicans, and I take pride in being an Oregonian. I am reaching out to 

express my strong opposition to SB 951. This legislation appears to represent yet 

another instance of state overreach, encroaching upon the free market. It is 

concerning to consider the potential financial burden this bill could impose on the 

state, likely costing millions of dollars.   Monique Bochsler 


